
 

 

5W Weekly News 
Week of 9/10-9/15 

Mrs. Wooden’s Thoughts 

● Our first book order of the school year is going home today.  I have exciting news to 
share---every student in our class will be receiving the $1.00 book every month thanks to 
the generous donations of my friends and family.  Several weeks ago I asked the 
Facebook world if people would sponsor each one of my students for $9 so that every 
kid gets a new book every month and I got all 19 students sponsored!  So exciting!  I will 
order the $1 books but you may order other books for your student.  Our class on-line 
ordering code is ​J3RZC ​or you can make a check out to Scholastic Book Clubs.  Orders 
are due September 17th! 

● Class Mission Statement: ​5W Braves will be responsible, be respectful, be kind, and put 
in our best effort. 

● Congratulations to Kaiden for being named our first Bolin Student-of-the-Month from our 
class!  He will get his picture on our school bulletin board!  WAY TO BE A ROLE MODEL 
FOR OTHERS, KAIDEN! 

Classroom Superstar 
Congratulations to Bryce for being named our next Classroom Superstar!  Bryce participates in 
class and always tries his best.  He treats others with respect and kindness.  Way to be a 5W 
brave! 

 



 

Reminders 

● Now through 9/17 – Fall Fundraiser! 
● 9/18 – A/B PTC @ Armstrong – 6:00 p.m. 
● 9/19 – Band Begins 
● 9/19 – Bus Drills 
● 9/20 – Fall Pictures 
● 9/26 – 1st Quarter Midterms sent home 
● 9/26 – EPCHS Homecoming Parade 

Upcoming Tests 
● Monday- “Words Their Way” List Test 
● Tuesday- MAP Math test 9:00-11:00 
● Friday- Reading Test 

Classroom Feature 
 
What will my student have for homework weekly? 

1. Reading Calendar: I would like to encourage reading at home by having students 
complete a monthly reading calendar.  Students should read 15-20 minutes five times a 
week and record those times on the calendar that came home last week.  If students 
return their calendar at the end of the month complete, they will receive TWO SUPER 
IMPROVER STARS and a prize! 

2. Math Review: Each night students will have four review math problems to work.  They 
will go over the problems with a partner the next day and out their answers in a Math 
Muscles Bingo board.  We will play bingo on Fridays and students will earn a completion 
homework grade. 

3. Words Their Way Board: Students have a copy of this in their Boomerang Folders. They 
must complete activities on their boards to get a Bingo by Monday; they will staple their 
work to the board.  Every student has a word list unique to them and receive those words 
on Tuesday.  Test over the words is on Monday! 

Contact Me 
If you ever have any questions or concerns, never hesitate to contact me.  

Email: ​woodenr@epd86.org 

Phone: (309)427-5365 
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Class Website: ​www.woodenbraves.weebly.com 

Student google login is their ​login name​@apps.epd86.org  
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